

## **President's Comment 1**



Sandy Pasley
SPANZ President

26 March 2015

**Dear Colleagues** 

It is with much pride that I take commence my tenure as President of the Secondary Principals' Association. I thank Tom Parsons for his leadership of the Association over the last two years and I look forward to continuing his work, and that of former Presidents, in being a voice for our sector.

## **2015 SPANZ Executive**

The SPANZ AGM was held on Tuesday 24 March and I am pleased to annouce to you the SPANZ Executive for 2015:

Vice Presidents Mike Williams Pakuranga College

Deidre Shea Onehunga High School

Executive Elizabeth Forgie Kerikeri High School

Scott Haines Motueka High School
Patrick Walsh John Paul College
Kelvin Whiting Hillcrest High School
Mark Wilson Cashmere High School

I welcome Scott Haines to the Executive and look forward to working with him and all the Executive.

## **SPANZ Conference 2015**

It was a pleasure seeing so many of you at our Conference this week. An enjoyable few days and a chance to reflect on the challenges, and successes, we experience in our broad range of schools. We were fortunate to hear from high-calibre speakers who informed and entertained us.

Kind regards

Sandy Pasley

**President** 





